
From: John Robertus
To: Vicente Rodriguez
Date: 6/19/2008 11:04 AM
Subject: Fwd: Re: Continental Maritime NPDES Permit

"For information about the California Regional Water  Quality Control Board, San Diego Region,  see our Web-site at 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/sandiego/."

>>> John Robertus 6/12/2008 2:14 PM >>>
Brian, I appreciate your comments, however the timely adoption of revised NPDES Permits is essential. This permit is ready and I 
do not at this time have a compelling reason to further delay adoption.  JHR  

"For information about the California Regional Water  Quality Control Board, San Diego Region,  see our Web-site at 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/sandiego/." 

>>> "Gordon, Brian S CIV NAVFAC SW, FISD" <brian.gordon@navy.mil> 6/11/2008 7:43 AM >>>
Hi John, I noticed the Continental Maritime(CM) NPDES permit is still on
the schedule for the 25 July hearing.  Since many of the conditions in
that permit are the same or similar to conditions in the Navy and other
shipyard permits it makes a lot of sense to postpone the CM permit.  My
concern is the CM permit will set precedent for the other permits.  I
don't understand why the a single shipyard permit would be separated
from the others.  I request the Regional Board consider postponing the
CM permit to align with the other NPDES permits.    

vr,
Brian Gordon
NAVFACSW Environmental
619 532-2273
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